Re: Request for Fireworks

Roger P Trout to: Brenda J Bailey 08/12/2011 03:41 PM
From: Roger P Trout/PV/EDC
To: Brenda J Bailey/PV/EDC@TCP

Brenda,

| have reviewed the request and find that a fireworks display at the Cold Springs Country Club would be
substantially consistent with the facility's Special Use Permit (S74-98).

Roger Trout

Director, Development Services Department
(5630) 621-5369

Fax: 530-642-0508

roger.trout@edcgov.us

El Dorado County Development Services Department
2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville, CA 95667

Brenda J Bailey/PV/EDC

Brenda J Bailey/PV/EDC
% 08/12/2011 03:37 PM To Roger P Trout/PV/EDC@TCP

cc

Subject Request for Fireworks

Roger,

Our office has received a request to place an item on a Board agenda to request the waiver of the County
Ordinance and allow for a firework display on September 24, 2011, at the Cold Springs Golf and Country
Club.

On behalf of Supervisor Briggs | request your review of the zoning and Special Use Permit for this {ocation
and confirmation that the firework display is a permitted activity at this location.

Brenda Bailey

Assistant to Supervisor Ron Briggs

District IV, El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
(530) 621-6513
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